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 Meg COMMNT2016/4530/P 14/09/2016  17:56:41 Hi,

As a resident in 25-27 Farringdon Road (attached to the building), I highly disapprove of this work. 

The construction work that has been previously carried out at the same site has been incredibly 

inconsiderate of the fact that there are residents in the attached building, and that they might require 

sleep or considerate construction work with minimisation of unnecessary noise. I would be really 

reluctant to see further construction, as I would like to sleep well once in a while.

25 Farringdon 

Road
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